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Dear Anthony,

You've been on our side all year, and we just want to say thanks:

Together, we improved the lives of 1.4 million older adults in 2015. That's 
something to celebrate! Read what we accomplished in our 2015 Impact 
Report.

Download

This year, NCOA is celebrating 65 years of service to older adults. Thank you 
for being part of our family!
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